
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079501KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Jul-21

Construction of 
MILKING PARLOUR 
BUILDING

Tubbrid Lower, 
Woodsgift, kilkenny 21/35 09-Jul-21

Owner name:
Edward  Kennedy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Tubbrid lower, 
Woodsgift, Co 
Kilkenny.  , kilkenny

Builder name:
Edward  Kennedy
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Tubbrid lower, 
Woodsgift, Co 
Kilkenny.  , kilkenny  

Designer name:
aidan kelly
Designer address:
molough
newcastle, clonmel, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079512KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Jul-21

Renovation of 
existing arch building 
to an artist studio & 
workshop & all 
associated site works 
@ Tikerlevan, 
Graiguenamanagh, 
Co. Kilkenny.

Tikerlevan, 
Graiguenamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 CA39 20918 16-Jul-21

Owner name:
Keith  Revels
Owner company:

Owner address:
Tinkerlevan, 
Tinkerlevan, 
Graiguenamanagh, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Keith  Revels
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Tinkerlevan, 
Tinkerlevan, 
Graiguenamanagh, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079408KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Jul-21

Erection of a 
dwelling house with 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
and all associated 
site works @ Legan, 
Thomastown, Co. 
Kilkenny  Legan, Thomastown, 

carlow 21199 14-Jul-21

Owner name:
Brian Murphy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Hillview, Lagan, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Brian Murphy
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Hillview, Lagan, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079505KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Jul-21

Domestic 
garage/store and all 
associated site works 
Legan, Thomastown, 
Co. Kilkenny.

Legan, Thomastown, 
kilkenny 21/199 15-Jul-21

Owner name:
Brian Murphy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Hillview, Lagan, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Brian Murphy
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Hillview, Lagan, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079136KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Jul-21

Change of use from 
private residential to 
self-catering 
accommodation at 
Mountrothe House, 
Paulstown, Co 
Kilkenny 

Paulstown, 
Paulstown, kilkenny, 
R95 H7X2 19920 06-Jul-21

Owner name:
Derek Walshe
Owner company:

Owner address:
1 Castle Grove
Kilgobbin Wood
Sandyford , Dublin 18 
, dublin

Builder name:
thomas patrick doyle
Builder company:
arktree construction 
ltd
Builder address:

  
    arktree, watree, 
gowran, kilkenny, 
r95eox8  

Designer name:
Patrick White
Designer address:
11 Mount Henry 
Close, Killenard, 
Killenard, laois

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Tom Dunne
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    View Mount 
House
Clogrennan, Carlow, 
carlow, R93P6X7  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079191KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Jul-21

Construction of a 
new dwelling house 
with a wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area 
and all associated 
siteworks

Glencommaun, 
Windgap, kilkenny 2117 12-Jul-21

Owner name:
Larry Doyle
Owner company:
                  
Owner address:
Glencommaun, 
Windgap, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Gay doyle
Builder company:
Gay doyle 
construction
Builder address:

  
    Ballyhenebry
piltown
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Larry Doyle
Designer address:
Glencommaun, 
Windgap, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079236KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Jul-21

Dwelling house with 
attached garage, 
new entrance, 
treatment system 
with percolation 
area @ Cloghala, 
Dungarvan, Co. 
Kilkenny

Cloghala, Dungarvan, 
kilkenny 2165 14-Jul-21

Owner name:
Lisa & Keith Hearne
Owner company:

Owner address:
Cloghala, Dungarvan, 
Gowran, kilkenny

Builder name:
Mark Lawlor 
Builder company:
Mark & Pat Lawlor 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Gowran Road
Bennettsbridge, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079238KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Jul-21

Two storey dwelling 
house, connection to 
existing public 
sewers & water 
mains @ Lover's 
Lane, Newpark 
Lower, Kilkenny

Lovers Lane, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 18/244 14-Jul-21

Owner name:
John Taylor
Owner company:
John Taylor 
construction ltd
Owner address:
3 loughboy 
parkKilkenny , 
loughboy, Kilkenny , 
kilkenny

Builder name:
John Taylor
Builder company:
John Taylor 
construction ltd
Builder address:

  
    3 loughboy 
parkKilkenny , 
loughboy, Kilkenny , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
John Taylor
Designer address:
3 loughboy 
parkKilkenny , 
loughboy, Kilkenny , 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079503KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Jul-21

Construct a domestic 
garage & all 
associated & 
necessary site works 
at Brittas, Tullaroan, 
Co. Kilkenny for Chris 
Large and Aoife 
Walsh Granted 
Planning Ref. No. 
19934 

Brittas, Tullaroan, 
kilkenny 19934 14-Jul-21

Owner name:
Chris Large
Owner company:

Owner address:
Gortnahoe, 
Gortnahoe, Thurles, 
tipperary

Builder name:
Chris Large
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Gortnahoe, 
Gortnahoe, Thurles, 
tipperary  

Designer name:
Chris Large
Designer address:
Gortnahoe, 
Gortnahoe, Thurles, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079134KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Jul-21

The construction of a 
new private dwelling 
and all associated 
site and ancillary 
works at Rose 
Cottage, New Street 
Lower, Kilkenny

Lower New Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 2199 12-Jul-21

Owner name:
Rita Mc Mahon
Owner company:

Owner address:
17, The Green, 
Ayrefield, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Martin Murphy
Builder company:
MGM Construction 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Knocknew
Ballyfoyle
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078982KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Jul-21

construct a two 
storey dwelling and 
site waste water 
treatment system 
and all associated 
site works

Maddockstown, 
Maddockstown, 
kilkenny 20/197 06-Jul-21

Owner name:
James Dowling
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Airy Hill, Lavistown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K5Y6

Builder name:
James Dowling
Builder company:
N/a
Builder address:

  
    Airy Hill, 
Lavistown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95K5Y6  

Designer name:
James Dowling
Designer address:
Airy Hill, Lavistown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K5Y6

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078995KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Jul-21

Construction of a 
new single storey 
dwelling house, 
treatment system 
and polishing filter 
along with all 
associated site works

Reylands, 
Cuffesgrange, 
Co.Kilkenny, 
Cuffesgrange, 
kilkenny 20748 08-Jul-21

Owner name:
Anne Nearey
Owner company:
Anne Nearey
Owner address:
Reylands, 
Cuffesgrange, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Anne Nearey
Builder company:
Anne Nearey
Builder address:

  
    Reylands, 
Cuffesgrange, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Michael Keightley
Designer address:
Ballinclough
Timahoe, Portlaoise, 
laois

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079082KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Jul-21

Material change of 
use of existing 
ground floor retail 
unit to 3 No. 
apartments and all 
associated site 
development works 
at Glenvale, 
Ballyragget, Co. 
Kilkenny 

Glenvale, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny, 
R95 AK57 20293 09-Jul-21

Owner name:
Andrew Lenny
Owner company:

Owner address:
93 Sandymount 
Avenue, 
Sandymount, Dublin, 
dublin, D04DK88

Builder name:
Donal O Regan
Builder company:
BDR FLAT ROOFING 
& BUILDING LTD
Builder address:

  
    Moate Road, 
Ballyragget, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny, 
R95R8YV  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brian Dunlop
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820  

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079228KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Jul-21

construct detached 
domestic garage 

Maddockstown, 
Maddockstown, 
kilkenny 20/197 06-Jul-21

Owner name:
James Dowling
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Airy Hill, Lavistown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K5Y6

Builder name:
James Dowling
Builder company:
N/a
Builder address:

  
    Airy Hill, 
Lavistown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95K5Y6  

Designer name:
James Dowling
Designer address:
Airy Hill, Lavistown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K5Y6

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078954KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Jul-21

Construction of 
Classroom Extension 
to Castlecomer 
Community School, 
at Barracks Hill, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny. The 
extension area is 
75.73m2.

Barrack Hill, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 AF5Y 20/596 07-Jul-21

Owner name:
Patrick Murphy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Community School , 
Barrack Hill, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 AF5Y

Builder name:
Michael Whelan
Builder company:
W. & H. Steel & 
Roofing Systems 
Limited
Builder address:

  
    Kilkenny Road, 
Caslecomer , 
Casltecomer, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Terry Brennan
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079047KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Jul-21

Dwelling house, 
installation of a 
treatment plant & 
polishing filter @ 
Ballysallagh, 
Johnswell, Co. 
Kilkenny

Ballysallagh, 
Johnswell, kilkenny 20727 08-Jul-21

Owner name:
James  Hanlon 
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballasalla , Johnswell 
, Kilkenny , kilkenny, 
R95 k409

Builder name:
James  Hanlon 
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ballasalla , 
Johnswell , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95 k409  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079079KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Jul-21

Extension onto 
existing single storey 
extension & 
modifications to 
front elevation of 
existing extension @ 
No. 3 Norview 
Terrace, 
Cloghabrody, 
Thomastown, Co. 
Kilkenny

3 Noreview Terrace, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95 C2H6 21/141 09-Jul-21

Owner name:
William & Sarah 
Connolly
Owner company:

Owner address:
No. 3 Noreview 
Terrace, 
Cloghabrody, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
William & Sarah 
Connolly
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    No. 3 Noreview 
Terrace, 
Cloghabrody, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078981KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 22-Jul-21

To construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage treatment  
system and 
percolation area, 
including all 
necessary site works Castlebanny, 

Mullinavat, kilkenny P20/320 05-Jul-21

Owner name:
Joe & Brid Gahan & 
Barron
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
Castlebanny, , 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91 DF85

Builder name:
Joe & Brid Gahan & 
Barron
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    Castlebanny, , 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91 DF85  

Designer name:
Joe & Brid Gahan & 
Barron
Designer address:
Castlebanny, , 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91 DF85

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078983KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Jul-21

A new single storey 
detached dwelling, 
new site entrance, 
waste water 
treatment system 
plus all associated 
site works AT 
Grangehill, Co 
Kilkenny

Grangehill, Clara, 
kilkenny 20412 06-Jul-21

Owner name:
Paddy Galvin
Owner company:

Owner address:
Grangehill, Clara, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Brian Healy
Builder company:
Brian Healy 
Carpentry Ltd trading 
as Healy 
Construction 
Builder address:

  
    Barrettstown 
Knocktopher , 
Knocktopher , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Bannon
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon / 
PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078994KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Jul-21

Erection  of  2  storey  
dwelling  &  sewage  
treatment  system

Weatherstown, 
Glenmore, kilkenny 20105 02-Jul-21

Owner name:
John Cody
Owner company:

Owner address:
Weatherstown, 
Glenmore, 
Glenmore, kilkenny

Builder name:
John Cody
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Weatherstown, 
Glenmore, 
Glenmore, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Raymond Walsh
Designer address:
Ballinlaw 
Slieverue 
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91FW77

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078967KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-21

Conversion of  
garage to community 
dwelling

n/a, Ballydowel, 
kilkenny, R95 AP65 20747 06-Jul-21

Owner name:
Colm  Cosgrove
Owner company:

Owner address:
The Atrium
Johns Lane, Naas, 
kildare, W91 WC78

Builder name:
Colm  Comiskey
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Unit 20B 
Ashbourne business 
centre
Ballybin Road, 
Ashbourne, meath  

Designer name:
Colm  Cosgrove
Designer address:
The Atrium
Johns Lane, Naas, 
kildare, W91 WC78

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Colm  Cosgrove
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    The Atrium
Johns Lane, Naas, 
kildare, W91 WC78  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000033
831KKCertificate 
Description:Conversi
on of garage to 
community dwelling 
at Ironhill, 
Ballydowel, 
KilkennyTotal Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Ballydowel,K
ilkenny, n/a

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078979KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Jul-21

To construct a 
dwelling house, 
sewerage treatment  
system and 
percolation area, 
including all 
necessary site works. 
 Castlebanny, 

Mullinavat, kilkenny P20/364 05-Jul-21

Owner name:
Tom & Rachel Barron 
& Fitzgerald
Owner company:
0000
Owner address:
Castlebanny, 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91 DF85

Builder name:
Tom & Rachel Barron 
& Fitzgerald
Builder company:
0000
Builder address:

  
    Castlebanny, 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91 DF85  

Designer name:
Tom & Rachel Barron 
& Fitzgerald
Designer address:
Castlebanny, 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, X91 DF85

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078747KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Jul-21

Two storey detached 
dwelling.

Graigueswood, , 
Freshford, kilkenny 19/802 & 21/38 23-Jun-21

Owner name:
Owen Kennedy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Graigueswood , 
Freshford , Freshford 
, kilkenny, R95V9P5 

Builder name:
Dominic Delaney
Builder company:
Dominic Delaney 
Building Contractor 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Valley view
Knockeenbawn, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ronan McGee
Designer address:
Neptune House

Cork Road, Canada 
Street, Waterford, 
waterford, X91 KH57

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078977KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Jul-21

Erection of an 
extension to a 
dwelling house 
consisting of a self 
contained family flat 
and permission to 
upgrade the existing 
sewerage system to 
serve same together 
with all associated 
siteworks.

Listerlin, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91 K6D9 2140 02-Jul-21

Owner name:
John Hartley
Owner company:

Owner address:
LISTERLIN, 
Mullinavat, 
TULLOGHER, 
kilkenny, X91K6D9

Builder name:
John Hartley
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    LISTERLIN, 
Mullinavat, 
TULLOGHER, 
kilkenny, X91K6D9  

Designer name:
Des Redmond
Designer address:
Misterin
Adamstown, 
Enniscorthy, wexford

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0079077KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Jul-21

construct a single 
storey 
dwelling,treatment 
system with 
percolation area, 
and all associated 
site works

 Coon West ,, Coon, 
kilkenny 20/574 01-Jul-21

Owner name:
Lorna Fawsitt
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Massford, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Lorna Fawsitt
Builder company:
N/a
Builder address:

  
    Massford, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079253KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Jul-21

Construct a detached 
garage

Coon West, , Coon, 
kilkenny 20/574 01-Jul-21

Owner name:
Lorna Fawsitt
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Massford, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Lorna Fawsitt
Builder company:
N/a
Builder address:

  
    Massford, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079583KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Jul-21

Construction of an 
agricultural shed 
comprising of 
cubicles  and feed 
area, milking parlour, 
dairy and ancillary 
rooms, drafting and 
handling facilities 
with unroofed 
waiting yard, meal 
bin, water storage 
tank and 
underground slatted 
tank and all other 
associated site works 
at Ballilogue, The 
Rower, Co. Kilkenny. 

Ballilogue, The 
Rower., 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny 20238 01-Jul-21

Owner name:
Eamon Corcoran
Owner company:
NA
Owner address:
Ballilogue, The 
Rower, Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95KW53

Builder name:
Eamon Corcoran
Builder company:
NA
Builder address:

  
    Ballilogue, The 
Rower, Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95KW53  

Designer name:
Eamon Corcoran
Designer address:
Ballilogue, The 
Rower, Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95KW53

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079256KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 15-Jul-21

Construct an 
agricultural storage 
shed and associated 
works

GARRYNAREA, 
PILTOWN, kilkenny 20389 01-Jul-21

Owner name:
Dermot and 
Josephine Tobin
Owner company:

Owner address:
Whitechurch
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
kilkenny, E32 X088

Builder name:
Dermot and 
Josephine Tobin
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Whitechurch
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
kilkenny, E32 X088  

Designer name:
Dermot and 
Josephine Tobin
Designer address:
Whitechurch
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
Carrick on Suir, 
kilkenny, E32 X088

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078945KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Jul-21

Construction of 
Extension 317.16 
m.sq and Associated 
Site Works to St. 
Josephs N.S at 
Clinstown, 
Jenkinstown, Co. 
Kilkenny. Single 
storey extension to 
include 1 no. 
classroom, 1 no. 
specialist room, 
toilet facilities and 
ancillary school 
accommodation and 
associated site 
works. 

Clinstown, 
Jenkinstown , 
kilkenny, R95 XA00 19/20 30-Jun-21

Owner name:
John Dermody
Owner company:

Owner address:
Crobally Upper
Mullinavat, 
Mullinavat, kilkenny

Builder name:
martin dowling
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    18 The Rise
Cashel Hts
Waterford Rd, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Terry Brennan
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078946KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Jul-21

Proposed change of 
use of an existing 
vacant shop unit to 
residential use at 
The loft (Former 
Army Store), Collier's 
Lane, High Street, 
Kilkenny R95 DN1Y.

Collier's Lane, High 
Street, , Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 DN1Y 30-Jun-21

Owner name:
Michael Connolly
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Clone, Kilmoganny, 
Kilmoganny, 
kilkenny, R95WV12

Builder name:
Michael Connolly
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Clone, 
Kilmoganny, 
Kilmoganny, 
kilkenny, R95WV12  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078970KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Jul-21

to construct a 2 
storey dwelling, 
entrance, 
wastewater 
treatment system, 
borehole, soakpits 
and all other 
associated site works

BAUNLUSK, 
CUFFESGRANGE, 
kilkenny 20855 30-Jun-21

Owner name:
GRACE FENNELLY
Owner company:

Owner address:
BAUNLUSK, 
CUFFESGRANGE, CO. 
KILKENNY, kilkenny

Builder name:
Noel  Morrissey 
Builder company:
Morrissey 
Construction limited
Builder address:

  
    Cuffesgrange
Kilkenny , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95T2X8  

Designer name:
GRACE FENNELLY
Designer address:
BAUNLUSK, 
CUFFESGRANGE, CO. 
KILKENNY, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078758KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 13-Jul-21

Construction of a 
dormer type 
dwelling house at 
Clonassy, Mullinavat, 
Co Kilkenny

Clonassy, Mullinavat, 
kilkenny 21156 29-Jun-21

Owner name:
Brian Kinsella
Owner company:

Owner address:
86 Rockenham, 
Ferrybank, 
Waterford, 
waterford

Builder name:
Brian Kinsella
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    86 Rockenham, 
Ferrybank, 
Waterford, 
waterford  

Designer name:
Brian Kinsella
Designer address:
86 Rockenham, 
Ferrybank, 
Waterford, 
waterford

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078224KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

a storey and half 
extension to and 
renovation of 
existing single storey 
dwelling and 
decommissioning of 
existing septic tank 
and installation of 
new packaged 
wastewater 
treatment system, 
widening of existing 
entrance onto public 
road to improve 
sightlines and all 
associated site works

Stangs, Gowran, 
kilkenny, R95 K2X3 20/148 16-Jun-21

Owner name:
Liam Comerford
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Stangs, Gowran, 
Gowran, kilkenny, 
R95K2X3

Builder name:
thomas patrick doyle
Builder company:
arktree construction 
ltd
Builder address:

  
    arktree, watree, 
gowran, kilkenny, 
r95eox8  

Designer name:
Liam Comerford
Designer address:
Stangs, Gowran, 
Gowran, kilkenny, 
R95K2X3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078227KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

for the following 
development works:  
construction of a 
new bungalow 
dwelling, a foul 
effluent treatment 
system, a 
percolation area, a 
site entrance and all 
associated site 
works.

Listerlin, Tullogher, 
kilkenny 18366 16-Jun-21

Owner name:
Mark Cummins
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballyconnaght, 
Tullogher, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91YR1W

Builder name:
Mark Cummins
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ballyconnaght, 
Tullogher, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91YR1W  

Designer name:
Mark Cummins
Designer address:
Ballyconnaght, 
Tullogher, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91YR1W

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078228KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

To construct a new 
vehicular entrance, a 
two storey dwelling, 
a wastewater 
treatment system 
with all associated 
site works

Freneystown, 
Clifden, kilkenny 20379 17-Jun-21

Owner name:
Killian Brennan
Owner company:
NA/NA
Owner address:
Freneystown , 
Clifden, Kilkeny, 
kilkenny, R95 A070

Builder name:
Dominic Delaney
Builder company:
Dominic Delaney 
Building Contractor 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Valley view
Knockeenbawn, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Niall Murphy
Designer address:
51 Glendine Heights
Castlecomer Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078373KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

The construction of a 
new dormer 
bungalow, an 
amendment to 
existing driveway 
entrance and the 
installation of a 
waste water 
treatment system 
with polishing filters 
and percolation area 
and all associated 
site works at 
Knockanroe South, 
Thomastown, Co. 
Kilkenny.

Knockanroe South, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny 20147 22-Jun-21

Owner name:
Kay Costelloe 
Owner company:

Owner address:
27 The Fairways , Old 
Golflinks Rd , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny, 
R95RX7A

Builder name:
Ian Phelan 
Builder company:
Affordable cabins 
Ireland Ltd 
Builder address:

  
    9 newpark cresent, 
Newpark, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 X4XW  

Designer name:
Ronan McGee
Designer address:
Neptune House

Cork Road, Canada 
Street, Waterford, 
waterford, X91 KH57

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078447KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

Construction of 
dormer type 
dwelling at Ballyring 
Lower, Co. Kilkenny

Ballring Lower, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny 20852 25-Jun-21

Owner name:
William Gorman and 
Orla  O'Farrell
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballyring Lower, 
Ballyragget, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Seamus Bergin
Builder company:
Seamus Bergin 
building contractor
Builder address:

  
    Blackwood 
Freshford 
Co Kilkenny , 
Freshford , kilkenny  

Designer name:
William Moran
Designer address:
No 11
The Square, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95PD82

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078621KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

Construction of a 
domestic single 
storie garage with 
masonary walls, 
floor and slated roof 
with a style in 
keeping with the 
adjoining house 
which is currently 
under construction.

Listerlin, Tullogher, 
kilkenny 18366 16-Jun-21

Owner name:
Mark Cummins
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballyconnaght, 
Tullogher, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91YR1W

Builder name:
Mark Cummins
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ballyconnaght, 
Tullogher, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91YR1W  

Designer name:
Mark Cummins
Designer address:
Ballyconnaght, 
Tullogher, Tullogher, 
kilkenny, X91YR1W

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078748KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

a two storey 
dwelling with septic 
tank and percolation 
area and all 
associated site works

Annamult, 
Stoneyford,, kilkenny 18/467 25-Jun-21

Owner name:
Kirean Nippress
Owner company:
n/a
Owner address:
4 Kilree Park, 
Bennettsbridge, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Kirean Nippress
Builder company:
n/a
Builder address:

  
    4 Kilree Park, 
Bennettsbridge, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078821KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Jul-21

Elevational 
alterations to include 
the proposed new 
windows to the West 
ElevaƟon of the unit 
The erection of 
signage to the South 
& West faÃ§ade of 
the exiƟng unit  
The construction of a 
70mÂ² mezzanine 
floor within the 
footprint of Unit 15, 
All associated 
ancillary site 
development works. 

kilkenny, R95 FX28 21105 25-Jun-21

Owner name:
John McCarthy
Owner company:
Campion Insurance
Owner address:
2nd Floor Otter 
House, Modern 
Plant, Naas Road, 
Dublin 22, dublin, 
D22 CR92

Builder name:
Padraig Phelan
Builder company:
Slieveardagh 
Construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Clomantagh Barna, 
Via Thurles, Kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
E41C670  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brian Dunlop
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820  



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079523KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Jul-21

extension to existing 
dwelling house at: 14 
Aylesbury, Freshford 
Road, Kilkenny

14 BÃ³thar Achadh 
Ãšr, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 C9TC 23-Jun-21

Owner name:
Brian Bergin
Owner company:

Owner address:
14 Aylesbury, 
Freshford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95C9TC

Builder name:
Brian Bergin
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    14 Aylesbury, 
Freshford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95C9TC  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
Sheestown

Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95E3TN

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0079604KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Jul-21

extension to existing 
dwelling house at: 15 
Cnoc Baun, 
Ballyfoyle Road, 
KIlkenny

Cnoc Baun, 
Ballyfoyle Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 HPR2 23-Jun-21

Owner name:
Ray O Keeffe
Owner company:

Owner address:
15 Conc Baun, 
Ballyfoyle Road, 
Kilkenny , kilkenny

Builder name:
Raymond Coffey
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    1 manor walk
Rosehill
Kells rd, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
Sheestown

Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95E3TN

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

7 Day Notice SN0006224KK
Kilkenny County 
Council 08-Jul-21

Remove the existing 
single storey toilet 
block and replace  
with a new larger 
single storey more 
accessible toilet 
block in a similar 
location. Change of 
use of the detached 
storage shed to a 
kitchen, with a 
proposed extension 
to connect the main 
public bar to the 
proposed kitchen. A 
proposed detached 
cold room storage 
shed with an 
extended lean-to 
roof located in the 
beer garden. 
Alterations and 
additions to the 
windows and doors 
fenestration, with an 
additional door to 
provide access to the 
existing 2 bed first 

Kells, kilkenny, R95 
Y894 21192 24-Jun-21

Owner name:
Joe Sheridan
Owner company:
Telemane Limited
Owner address:
Shirleys Pub Kells, 
Kells, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 Y894

Builder name:
Joe Sheridan
Builder company:
Telemane Limited
Builder address:

  
    Shirleys Pub Kells, 
Kells, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 Y894  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    53 The Fairways,
Old Golf Links Road,
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 VAY1  



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078356KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 06-Jul-21

single storey 
demountable 2 
classroom unit at 
Colaiste Eamann Ris  
Kilkenny rd Callan

Kilkenny Road, 
Callan, kilkenny 21061 18-Jun-21

Owner name:
Majella Gleeson
Owner company:

Owner address:
ColÃ¡iste Ã‰amann 
RÃ-sCallan, Callan, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Deirdre McCabe
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Johnstown via 
Thurles, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Peter Bluett
Designer address:
No 2, John Street, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Peter Bluett
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    No 2, John Street, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000034
273KKCertificate 
Description:single 
storey demountable 
2 classroom unit at 
Colaiste Eamann Ris 
Kilkenny rd 
CallanTotal Units on 
this CC:1Certificate 
Address:Callan,Kilken
ny, Kilkenny Road

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078056KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jul-21

The demolition of 
part of the existing 
external Cold rooms 
in the Shopping 
Centre yard area, the 
construction of (i) a 
single storey 
Extension (for 
storage use) to the 
rear (Northern Side) 
of the existing 
Supermarket 
building with high 
level Goods Intake 
canopy on the 
Western side of the 
new Extension and 
low level canopy on 
the Eastern side of 
the new Extension 
(ii) form two new 
openings on the 
Northern boundary 
wall, one for small 
vehicles to enter the 
Shopping Centre 
yard area, one for 
fire escape route 

Bohernatounish 
Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 FFK6 20/294 16-Jun-21

Owner name:
John McCarthy
Owner company:

Owner address:
Supervalu, Loughboy 
Shopping Centre, 
Loughboy, kilkenny, 
R95 FFK6

Builder name:
Eugene Foley
Builder company:
EUGENE FOLEY 
CONSTRUCTION LTD
Builder address:

  
    THE OLD FORGE
DOWRATH
BALLYCALLAN, 
DOWRATH, 
KILKENNY, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Colman Cotter
Designer address:
Sullane House
Great Island 
Enterprise Park, 
Ballincollig, cork, 1

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Colman Cotter
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Sullane House
Great Island 
Enterprise Park, 
Ballincollig, cork, 1  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078341KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jul-21

a new two storey 
dwelling, wastewater 
treatment system, 
new site entrance, 
plus all associated 
site works at 
Castlebanny, Co. 
Kilkenny.

L8269, Castlebanny, 
kilkenny 20580 17-Jun-21

Owner name:
Jonathan Doyle
Owner company:

Owner address:
Lawcus Fields, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Martin  Cuddihy
Builder company:
cuddihy construction
Builder address:

  
    lismatigue
hugginstown, 
hugginstown, 
kilkenny, 2022  

Designer name:
Mark Bannon
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon / 
PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078619KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jul-21

The proposed works 
consist of the 
following:  
(a) the existing 
external smoking 
area to the rear of 
the building for use 
as a seated dining 
space for customers 
of the Public House.   
 
(b) the construction 
of a new link lobby 
to rear of building 
connecting the 
existing pubic house 
to the associated 
ancillary facilities 
which are located in 
the adjacent 
building.   

Logan Street, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95 FK66

20/561 & ABP-
308604-20 16-Jun-21

Owner name:
Phelim O'Connor
Owner company:

Owner address:
68 Pembroke Road
Ballsbridge, Dublin, 
dublin, D04 A3T6

Builder name:
Tara  Walsh
Builder company:
Blacklough 
construction Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Unit 665 
jordanstown view
Greenogue Inds 
Estate, Greenogue 
Ind Estate, 
Rathcoole, dublin  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078622KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jul-21

Construct a new 
garage

Stangs , Gowran, 
kilkenny 20/148 16-Jun-21

Owner name:
Liam Comerford
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Stangs, Gowran, 
Gowran, kilkenny, 
R95K2X3

Builder name:
thomas patrick doyle
Builder company:
arktree construction 
ltd
Builder address:

  
    arktree, watree, 
gowran, kilkenny, 
r95eox8  

Designer name:
Liam Comerford
Designer address:
Stangs, Gowran, 
Gowran, kilkenny, 
R95K2X3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0078632KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Jul-21

to erect a two storey 
extension to the side 
of the existing 
dormer dwelling 
house and 
associated site works

Corbetstown,, 
Ballyfoyle,, kilkenny, 
R95 H9E2 21/14 21-Jun-21

Owner name:
Marie Butler
Owner company:
N/a
Owner address:
Corbettstown, 
Ballyfoyle, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
John Doran
Builder company:
John doran 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    12 greenview
Ballyragget , 
Ballyragget , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Marie Butler
Designer address:
Corbettstown, 
Ballyfoyle, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078101KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Jul-21

Two-storey split-
level, dwelling house 
with carport, 
wastewater 
treatment system, 
site entrance @ 
Ballyrafton, 
Ballyfoyle

Ballyrafton, 
Ballyfoyle, kilkenny 20550 17-Jun-21

Owner name:
Conor Whelan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Laurel Hill, 
Castlecomer Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K7DH

Builder name:
Conor Whelan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Laurel Hill, 
Castlecomer Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95K7DH  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny, R95 YYN3

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0078319KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Jul-21

Construction of new 
two-storey detached 
house and all 
associated siteworks

Danganmore, 
dunnamaggin, 
kilkenny 20/465 17-Jun-21

Owner name:
Susan  Forristal
Owner company:

Owner address:
55 Berkley Lawn, 
Thomastown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95R580

Builder name:
Susan  Forristal
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    55 Berkley Lawn, 
Thomastown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95R580  

Designer name:
Hilliard Tanner
Designer address:
Unit 2, Connolly 
House
Connolly Street, 
Fermoy, cork, P61 
X009

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:


